
Church Contact 
Information

200 17th Street, Corbin, KY 40701
Phone - 606.528.4795 
Fax - 606.528.5868
Mike Hopkins, Minister 
606.389.1209
E-mail - mike@17scc.com
Secretary’s E-mail - office@17scc.com
Call or text Karen at 606.524.2724 
with prayer needs & announcements

Marvin Craig, Elder - 606.528.4826
Terry Disney, Deacon - 606.528.5068
Darrell Barnett, Deacon - 606.528.1632
Jason McWhorter, Deacon - 606.224.4113
Kyle Hubbs, Deacon - 606.524.4067 
Gary Bennett, Elder Emeritus

If unable to serve your scheduled 
Sunday please contact
Greeters—
Gina Hopkins hopkinsbg@gmail.com 
Communion Meditation—
Larry Pennington
lpennington@prairiefarms.com

Church services available on

17sccwww.17scc.comwww.17scc.com

@17thscc 17scc

August 7, 2022

Bible Study & Prayer Meeting in the Sanctuary
Wednesday, Aug 10th at 7 pm

Financial Report
7-31-2022
General Fund.......................... $4533.00
Faith Promise.............................. $80.00
Building Fund.................................... $0
Tithe.......................................... $453.00
Attendance........................................ 49

The plan of Salvation 
according to the Scriptures…
Believe.....................................John 6:29
Confess...........................Matthew 10:32
Repent......................................Acts 3:19
Be Baptized......................... 1 Peter 3:21
Remain Faithful............ Revelation 2:10
Tell Others ............... Matthew 28:16-20

Sunday School
Sunday School classes 

begin at 10:00am
 There will be a class for each of 
the following: adults, children 
ages 4 through 5th grade, and 

middle/high school. 
Nursery will be available. 

Please join us for 
DONUTS & COFFEE 

before class!

August Birthday’s

We pray God’s blessing upon you 
as you celebrate another year!

August 3rd — Mary Davis
August 11th — Kyle Hubbs
August 15th — Rhonda Watson
August 27th — Debbie Dorn

1717
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Plant • Water • Harvest
AUG 7

AUG 14

AUG 21

AUG 28

COMMUNION MEDITATION 
& PRAYER

HANK WILHOIT

JASON MCWHORTER

LARRY PENNINGTON

MARK DAVIS

DATE GREETERS

SHARON SEVIER

GINA HOPKINS

KIM BARNETT

DEBBIE DORN

NURSERY

KAREN HUBBS

MARY DAVIS

MARY ANN LEE

SARA RICHARDSON

CHILDREN’S 
CHURCH

CALLIE & ANNA
MCWHORTER

CARING & SHARING AUGUST 2022

KAREN HUBBS
MARY ANN LEE

JENNA HOPKINS
KIMBERLY DAVIS

TBD WE WILL BE PRAYING FOR THE UPCOMING 
SCHOOL YEAR, STUDENTS, TEACHERS, AND SCHOOLS



Exodus 20:15 (p.60)
John 8:12 (p.868)
Matthew 5:42 (p.787)
Romans 5:12 (p.914)
Proverbs 15:3 (p.523)
Colossians 3:22 (p.955)

Ephesians 4:28 (p.949)
Mark 12:17 (p.824)
Romans 13:8 (p.921)
2 Thessalonians 3:10-12 (p.959)
Ecclesiastes 5:19 (p.542)

Scripture References: 

The 10 Commandments
Week #8

THEFT
Theft of Any Kind is a Sin

Do You Struggle With Theft?
YES or NO

__________ Is The Root of Theft 

3 Violations of Theft:

1. It’s a Violation of The __________

2. It’s a Violation of __________

3. It’s a Violation of __________

3 Things We Need:

1. We Need __________

2. We Need __________

3. We Need __________

The Financial Update Meeting is 
today at 6:00 pm in the sanctuary.  

WWednesday Children’s Classednesday Children’s Class
Class for children 6th grade and under will 

meet at 7:00 pm in the Children’s Church room. 

Sunday, August 28th
17th Street will be hosting a Back to 

School Bash this year. More details on 
this event will be coming soon. 

There will be a collection bin in the 
foyer to collect the following school 
supplies to give away: crayons/colored 
pencils, pencils, erasers, and loose-leaf 
paper! 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!
A sign up sheet will be on the front foyer 

table to volunteer for different activities.

BACK BACK 
TO TO 

SCHOOL SCHOOL 
BASH!BASH!

DONATIONS FOR FLOOD VICTIMS
We will be collecting the following items for Kentucky flood victims: 
bottled water, hygiene items, and cleaning supplies. Items must be at 
the church no later than Monday, August 8th at 12:00pm. 

Bless a Teacher EventBless a Teacher Event
There will be a board in the foyer this Sunday containing Thank 

You cards and a church information card. Anyone interested may 
take a Thank You card(s), write a message to a teacher, and return 
it with a $10 gift card to a local shop or restaurant. 

These cards will be distributed to teachers at Corbin High School. 
Please return cards to the collection box in the foyer no later than 
Sunday, August 28th.   

UPDATE: RALPH GREGORY 
Ralph is at Cardinal Hill Rehabilitation Hospital in Lexington for car-
diac rehabilitation. Anyone who wishes to send him a card or note 
of encouragement may send it to the following address:
Ralph Gregory, Room 132 
Cardinal Hill Rehabilitation Hospital 
2050 Versailles Road, Lexington, KY  40504 


